DIOCESAN GIRLS’ SCHOOL

A Name for Our Newsletter

Entry Form

Entries must be received by Friday, 30th November 2007.  All fields required.  
To:
DGS Newsletter Team


Via email newsletter@dgs.edu.hk, and in the case of students, please submit entries via your Class / Form Teacher(s)

I would like to propose the following name(s) for your consideration:

	


	Phone number
	
	Email address
	


	I am a(n):

	(  ) Parent
	Student’s Name
	
	
	Class
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	(  ) Old Girl
	Class of
	
	If living outside HK, specify country:
	
	

	(  ) Teacher/Staff
	

	(  ) Student
	Class 
	
	(        )


	
	
	
	
	

	Signature (not required for email submission)
	
	Name (please print)
	
	Date


